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 In response to the impact of the spread of COVID-19, we will take the following measures 

regarding the second-round screening for Summer AO 2020. 

 

Second-Round Screening 

 From the standpoint of preventing the spread of infections, the second-round screening (interview) 

will not be conducted. 

 

Announcement of Results 

・Since there will be no second-round screening, we will not make any announcement of the first-

round screening results (which was scheduled for after Thursday, September 24). 

・Only the announcement of final results will be made (from 11:00a.m., Tuesday, October 6). 

 

For those who are exempt from the first-round screening 

・For applicants who are exempt from the first-round screening, the final decisions for acceptance 

into Keio University will be based on a comprehensive evaluation of application documents 

(including materials) and the “three-minute presentation video.”  

・Petition for first-round screening exemption is accepted only once for either the Faculty of Policy 

Management or Faculty of Environment and Information Studies. If, however, an applicant who is 

exempt from the first-round screening for Summer AO 2020 does not get admitted to the university, 

he or she may petition for first-round screening exemption again for one time only from the next 

application period. 

 


